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Services —

Envirosort Trip
Tuesday 23" January 2024 (Lewis)

Year 5 are set to become eco-warriors next half term, when we study Plastic
Pollution as a topic! As part of our topic, we have been fortunate enough to
organise a free trip to the Envirosort plant in Norton. This plant receives, sorts
and despatches all the clean recyclables collected from households across
Worcestershire and Herefordshire. Don’t worry, we promise it’s much more
interesting than it sounds!

We will be leaving school at around 9.15am and are aiming to return to school
at 2.00pm so the children will need to be dropped off and picked up from school
at the usual time.

As part of this trip, the children will need to be dressed in full school uniform
and have a suitable coat for the weather. Please make sure your child has a
packed lunch and a full water bottle. We have spoken to the children about
bring a ‘waste-free’ packed lunch with them if possible! If your child is due to
have a hot dinner on the day of this trip, please make sure they bring a packed
lunch. If this is an issue, please let us know.

Please follow the link below which will take you to our permission survey. Please
respond to the survey, even if you do not give permission for your child to come
on the trip, by Tuesday 19t December.

https://forms.office.com/e/7xy2qAEeZH

Thank you,
The Year 5 Team
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